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June 2017 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re:  STEAM Day Yr5 Students 5th July 2017 

We are looking forward to welcoming the Year 5 students to our annual STEAM day on 5th July and 

have a wide variety of exciting activities planned throughout the day across the subjects of Science, 

Technology, Engineering, Arts and Maths. 

 

Transport to and from The Arnewood School will be arranged by coach/minibus with the exception 

of New Milton Junior School who will walk under supervision.  Students will need to bring a packed 

lunch with them and will also be notified before 5th July if they need to bring their PE kit, school 

uniform should be worn as normal. 

 

We would like to extend an invitation to parents and carers to join us for the afternoon sessions 

from 1.20-2.20pm.  If you would like to attend please can you email my colleague Tracey King at 

t.king@arnewood.hants.sch.uk or telephone her direct 01425 625427 with your son/daughter’s 

name, school and number of people attending.  

 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr D Cornford 
Assistant Headteacher 
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